
 
SEPTEMBER 10 2024 
WCN Business 

 
OCTOBER 8 2024 

Andrea Butcher  
 

NOVEMBER 12, 2024 
Auction 

 

DECEMBER 10, 2024  
Jacob Greer  

Pianist 
 

JANUARY 14, 2025 
Kyle Gorman 

Susan H Snyder Center for 
Women and Children's Center  

 

FEBRUARY 11,2025 
Amanda Jennings 

Warrick Humane Society 
 

MARCH 11, 2025 
Proposed Grants &  

Scholarships   
NO GUESTS 

 

APRIL 8, 2025 
 Girlfriends  
Style Show 

 

MAY 13, 2025 
Grants, Scholarships  

& New Officers 
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2024-2025 

 

The Women’s Club of Newburgh 

A Note From our President 

Dear Members, 
May is always my favorite meeting of the year—it’s when we come 
together to celebrate the heart of our mission by awarding grants 
and scholarships. It’s a true reflection of the meaningful impact our 
club has in the community, and I hope you’ll join us for this inspiring 
gathering. This is also a wonderful opportunity to introduce guests 
to our work, so feel free to bring a friend—just be sure to make a 
reservation in advance. 
As I near the end of my term as President, I want to take a moment 
to recognize the hard work and dedication of our members. Your 
commitment to service, fellowship, and community betterment has 
made leading this club a true privilege. 
Over the past two years, my focus has been on strengthening our 
organization and bringing it up to date. I’m proud to share that we 
now have a clean, secure, climate-controlled storage unit to protect 
our materials, and our historical scrapbooks have been digitized to 
preserve our legacy for future generations. 
None of this would have been possible without the support of our 
outstanding officers and board members—past and present. Thank 
you for your guidance, energy, and collaboration. It has been my 
honor to serve as your President, and I am deeply grateful for the 
opportunity. 
I have full confidence that our incoming leadership will continue this 
momentum. They are already working hard to plan for the year 
ahead, and I know they will do an amazing job with your help. 
Enjoy the Summer and I look forward to seeing you in September! 
With gratitude, 
Donna Robinson 
President 2024-2025 

May 
Newsletter 
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Community Service Projects 
The Community Service Projects Committee has 
been very busy this year. If you haven’t chosen a 
committee for yourself for next year, please      
consider joining us. We have a lot of fun. Here are 
some of the highlights…. 
 
SENIOR BINGO – we host bingo at the Senior 
Center in Newburgh. They play right after their 
lunch and we provide prizes. Thanks Nancy. 
BLUE JEANS – Ongoing Collection of jeans given 
to the Women&#39;s Auxiliary who makes quilts 
from them to give to our veterans. Thanks Janet 
RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE Many hands    
prepare cookies and even meals to those staying 
at the house while their child is in treatment at 
Deaconess Gateway. Thanks Sallie Ann. 

 
Last month saw us hosting two events. Our first 
was to makeup LAUNDRY BASKETS for YWCA 
that included many personal items for the displaced women that come to that shelter. Thanks,      

Johara and Clara. 
Also in March, we hosted and cooked and served A BIG MEAL at St. Clements church in Boonville 
for those less fortunate. Thanks Johara for planning all of it. 
 
Coming yet this month, is a fun little reception scheduled at Primrose which is an elderly assisted 
living community. It is actually a themed event recognizing EARTH DAY complete with trivia      
questions, prizes and desert. 

I just truly want to thank all of you gracious ladies for helping…… Leanna Hughes 

Passing of Mae Mason’s Son 
I am sorry to report that club member Mae Mason’s son, Mike, passed away suddenly on   
Wednesday due to a heart attack. I received details of the arrangements late yesterday. 
 

      Visitation: Saturday, May 10th, 10:00 am-12:00 pm 
      Funeral: 12:00 pm 
      Visitation and funeral will be at Titzer Funeral Home, 510 W. Jennings St., Newburgh 
   

For any members wishing to pay their respects, we will meet in the Titzer Funeral Home parking lot 
just before 11:00 and enter as a group, as is our club tradition. A memorial contribution will be 
made by the club. The club sends our condolences to Mae and her family. 

Style Show 
The style show was great, again. Great clothes and accessories! And those models!  A huge thanks 
to Marilyn Southwood and Tarrah Georges and her staff at Girl Friends and our models for bringing 
us a breath of spring. This was our second year for outfits and accessories from Girl Friends and, as 
one member said, “They can come back any time!” Thanks again, ladies.  

Nancy Lybarger 
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Just For Fun 

JUST FOR FUN floral bouquet class was great.  Wide variety of fresh flowers, excellent instruction 

by Tara and comfortable atmosphere.   Each bouquet was beautiful and unique.  Everyone enjoyed 

this event and hope to repeat next year.  

 

Special thanks to Amber Snow for arranging this special class for us and also for her continued 

work on our Riverfront garden.   

Membership 
Ladies it is that time of year when our annual dues need to be paid for the coming year               
2025-2026.  The active and sustaining dues are $20. , Inactive is $60 and LOA is $25.  Please make  
payment by check made payable to Women’s Club of Newburgh. 
 
If you are not planning on attending the May meeting, please send check to  
      Women’s Club of Newburgh 
      P.O. Box 174 
      Newburgh, IN 47629-0174 
The dues should be paid by the May meeting. A reminder a fee of $10 will be added to the dues if 
they are late. The membership committee would like to have all dues paid 
As quickly as possible. 
Thank you, 

Mary Ann and Jane  


